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TO:
Dr. Mary Ellen 
Mazey
Provost
FROM:
Dr. June 
Henton
, Dean
College of Human Sciences
DATE:
January 26, 2011
RE:
Request to Establish:
Cary Center for the Advancement of Philanthropy and Nonprofit Studies
Attached you will find a request to establish the Cary Center for the Advancement of Philanthropy and Nonprofit Studies in the College of Human Sciences.  The proposal was prepared in response to the university policy, 
Establishment of Centers and Institutes
.  The Center is to be housed in the 
Halliday
-Cary-Pick home located on N. College which is currently pending as a major gift to Auburn University from the Pick family.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.  Please let me know if you need additional information.
)
image1.jpeg
OFFICE OF THE DEAN AUBURN UNIVERSITY
COLLEGE OF HUMAN SCIENCES

210 SPIDLE HALL, AUBURN, AL 36849-5601; TELEPHONE: 334-844-3790; FAX: 334-844-3749

WWWAUBURN.EDU




